
 RE: Commonwealth v. Energy Transfer, L.P.
Docket Number: CR-302-2021
Deputy Attorney General: Rebecca Franz

As indicated in the cover letter, the Pennsylvania Office of Attorney General is interested in 
learning about ongoing household water supply impacts that are linked to the Mariner East 2 
construction project that have not been resolved with Energy Transfer. If you have no ongoing 
household water supply impacts related to the project, feel free to disregard this form. If you 
feel that you are experiencing ongoing household water supply impacts from the project, you 
should summarize your complaint below. Please also provide any and all documentation that 
supports your complaint as well. 

Continue on next page if needed.
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